
  

 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Councillor Charlie McIntyre 
The Ceremonial Mayor of Salford 
Salford Civic Centre 
Chorley Road 
Swinton 
Salford 
M27 5DA 
 
Phone: 0161 793 3618 
Email: mayoralty@salford.gov.uk 
Web: www.salford.gov.uk 
My Ref: Ceremonial/VC 

 
 
 
 

 

  

5 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Thank you 
 
I am just writing to say how much I enjoyed the Halle for Youth 2020 Concert on Tuesday and thank you 
for your school’s participation in the event.   
 
It was a wonderful afternoon with a relaxed atmosphere and I thought everyone that performed was terrific.  
I hope you all enjoyed it as much as I. 
 
Sending you my best wishes,  

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Councillor Charlie McIntyre 
The Right Worshipful, the Ceremonial Mayor of the City of Salford 
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